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                                                                                                                                                 Friday 3rd March 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Spring performance – Year 4 

Your child will be performing in this year’s spring play, ‘Tuishi Pamoja’ and we are very pleased to invite 

you to watch the performance on Wednesday 29th March 2023. If you are able to attend, please arrive at 

2:10pm at the school office. Collection of children at the end of the day will be at the normal place and 

time.  

To ensure the show is a great success, it is very important that your child learns the lyrics to the songs. 

Below are login details which you can use to access these online.   

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Hafeez and Mrs Rea 
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